FROM: Wise, Charles [wise.983@osu.edu]
SENT: Thu 5/15/2008 2:36 PM
RE: Concurrence request for International Studies 542 course proposal

The Glenn School has no objections to the proposal. We concur.

Charles Wise

Director

350E PAGE

1810 COLLEGE RD

COLUMBUS, OH  43210

614 247 7933

John Glenn Institute- Director

